
RAND FARM RESIDENTIAL 

Children from our Year 3 class had a fantastic 
time this week as they stayed over at Rand Farm 
Park. They looked after the animals, helped with 
the ‘mucking out’ and had the time of their lives in 
the play barn! A huge thank you to the staff and 
volunteers who accompanied them.  

Thorpe Partnership  

Our Whisby and Thorpe 
on the Hill Values part-
nership has continued 
this week with Year 5 
pupils enjoying orient-
eering at Whisby, fol-
lowed by forest schools 
experience and camp-
fire at St. Michael’s 
school. The children 
really enjoyed the 

friendship and sharing of Christian and British 
Values with children from a different school.  

LET’S TALK PANTS 

All across school we 
have been talking 
about pants -
reinforcing how to 
keep children safe 
from harm. Please 
google ‘NSPCC 
pants’ for more infor-
mation and how to 
support this concept 
at home.  
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St Peter at Gowts C of E Primary School  

Weekly News Updates 

Dates for your diary: 

19/2/18 - Children return to 
school (Term 4) 

19/2/18 - E-safety Awareness 
Day in school 

21/2/18 - Y5 Mosque visit 

22/2/18 - Disco 

26/02/18 - Book Week in 
school 

26/02/18 - PTA AGM 

1/3/18 - World Book Day 

8/3/18 - Class Photos 

W/c 19/3/18 - Last Week for 
clubs 

22/3/18 - Spring Musical 
Evening 

26 & 27/3/18 - Parents       
Evenings 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 
(99.3%),  and Year 6 

(96.7%) for their great  
attendance this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DISCO -  22nd February 

Our school disco is  -   
Thursday 22nd February! 

KS1 - 3.15 - 4.30pm 

KS2 - 4.45 - 6pm 

Glow sticks are on sale for 20p. 
KS1 please bring in your disco 
clothes to get changed into af-
ter school.  Book your place by 
9am Thursday 22nd. 

LET’S PARTY!  

Afternoon Tea and Family Worship 

On Thursday afternoons, we will be host-
ing ‘Family Worship’, where children 
from different classes will be leading Col-
lective Worship - sharing their thoughts 
through drama, games, story-telling, 
prayers and songs. Parents of the Year 
Group who are leading worship will be 
able to join us from 2.20pm, share a cup 
of tea, cake and then attend the ‘Family 
Worship’ in the hall.  The dates are as 
follows -  

Year 6 - 1st March 

Year 5 - 8th March 

Year 4 - 15th March 

Year 3 - 22nd March 

Year 2 - 19th April 

Year 1 - 26th April 

Year Reception - 10th May   

Lincoln City Baby and 
Toddler Group 

We are VERY excited to be able to offer 
our very own baby and toddler group on 
a Friday morning from 8.45 - 9.30am. The 
group will take place in the school library 
and will be led by Mark Smith from Lin-

coln City. This will be a great opportunity 
to stay and play with any children that 

are from birth to pre-school age, explor-
ing physical movement in a safe and 

stimulating environment. Please do come 
and join us and tell your friends! 

2 YEAR OLD NURSERY PLACES 

There are a very small number of 2 year old plac-
es available in Nursery starting after Easter. 
Please ask at the office if you are interested 

 


